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Caitlin Cameron <ccameron@portlandmaine.gov>

203 Fore Street 

Keith Gray <kgray@portlandmaine.gov> Fri, Jan 5, 2018 at 3:30 PM
To: Caitlin Cameron <ccameron@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: "Swett, Lauren" <lswett@woodardcurran.com>, "Errico, Thomas"
<thomas.errico@tylin.com>, Bradley Roland <brad@portlandmaine.gov>

Hello Caitlin,

The following initial comment is in reference to the Level III Site Plan application for 203
Fore Street.  

We have concerns with the proposed parking deck being located over the existing
utility easement.  In addition to maintenance clearance concerns, the deck corner
support would be very close to the existing SD-2 stormdrain.  Provide additional
information on clearance, deck support footprint and/or stromdrain relocation. 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Keith

--  
Keith D. Gray, PE 
Senior Engineer 
Dept. of Public Works 
City of Portland Maine 

207.874.8834 
kgray@portlandmaine.gov 
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